
Friday, January 18, 2019 
 

End of Quarter/Semester 
Is now moved to ​Tuesday, January 22​, which 
marks the end of the 2nd nine week marking 
period for the 2018-19 school year. Please 
make sure to check JMC to see your student 
grades.  Report cards sent January 28. 
 

 ​F-I-N-A-L-S  C-O-N-T-I-N-U-E 
Tuesday, January 22 will be the last day of 

finals for 2nd quarter. 
 
Two Week F and incomplete Window for 2nd 

Quarter--January 22-February 5. Students 
that finish the quarter with an F or 
incomplete must have all items completed 
by end of the school day on February 1. 

 

SWMBDA--Southwest MN Band Directors 
Association Honor Band Concert: 
The following students will be performing at the 
SWMBDA Honor Band Concert on Saturday, 
January 19, 2019 in Marshall: 
Grades 7 & 8 Honor Band: 
Tyrae Goodface, Peyton Bennett, Elisha 
Taubert, Lexi Drake 
Grades 9 and 10 Honor Band: 
Allie LaRock, Shayla Rainford, Lauren Tatge, 
Abby Knobloch 
Grades 11 & 12 Honor Band: 
Josie Scholten, George Merson, Michaela 
Abels, Josie Bartels, Larissa Kruid 
 

Congratulations to all the Honor Band 
Participants! 
 
PaySchools 
PaySchools has been updated. PaySchools is 

the service the district uses for parents to pay 
fees and lunch accounts online.  Here is the 
link--​PaySCHOOLS 

 

Mock Trial Competes 
Wednesday, January 23 in Luverne 

 

January 21​-- No School on Monday, 
January 21.  Martin Luther King’s 
Birthday 

 

2018-2019 YEARBOOKS ON SALE 
Students may purchase a 2018-2019 School 

yearbook for $35 prior to February 4.  After 
February 4 price goes up to $45.  Forms for 
purchase can be found in the Jr./Sr. High 
Commons. 

 

Valentine's Day Raffle 
$5 for one ticket or $20 for 5 tickets 
Winner receives: 

● One night stay Grand Falls Casino 
● 2 Buffets 
● Bouquet of Flowers 

$50 Meat Bundle 
See a Jr. Parent at a Home BB/GB game selling 

tickets or email Nora Wysong for Tickets. 
Winner will be drawn on February 14.  

 

Tuff home Nurse Training 
Students 16 years or older interested in 

taking a Nurse Aid Course the end of February 
or beginning of March.  Contact Kelli at the Tuff 
Home in Hills ph.-- 962-3275 
 

Upcoming Events 
● January 21 Martin Luther King Birthday--​No 

School for students. 
● January 23 begin new Quarter/Semester 
● January 25 Rock Corn/Soybeans and Cattle 

Association Meal (Free)  5:00 pm--prior to 
home basketball game against Adrian. 

 
Bullying Reporting—Utilize this link to report 

bullying. h​ttps://goo.gl/XDEiHT 
 
Please call the H-BC Secondary School office with 
questions, ph 507-962-3240, or 866-962-3240, or 
email me at ​t.holthaus@isd671.net  
Mr. Holthaus 

 

https://5il.co/62ic
https://goo.gl/XDEiHT
mailto:t.holthaus@isd671.net


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday Schedule now is moved to Tuesday, 1/22 

 


